philip of

May 31, 1994

Johnstta B. Cole, President Spelman College 350 Spelman Lane Atlanta, Georgia 30314-4399

Dear Ms. Cole:

My apologies for a belated response to your letter of March 2, 1994 in which you invited me to join a fascinating group of people on the Spalman College Advisory Board. It has actually taken me this long to figure out whether I can do it or not and whether or not I can make a genuine contribution in some way. If the invitation is still open, I would love to join you once a year as a resource person.

I understand this past year has been extremely busy but wonderful for you and the students at Spelman. I look forward to hearing from you.

WPM PC